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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: James Allen [james@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 9:38 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com; Nathaniel Allen
Subject: Update - 160 Holmes St., Livermore

Mr. Wickham 
 
The BAAQMD permit application that was submitted 12/3/09 has not been issued yet.  According to 
BAAQMD staff, once an application is submitted, it takes 30 days to review the application for "completeness", 
then up to 60 days to issue the permit.  Of note, during this timeframe the permit reviewer was out of the office 
from 12/18/09 to 1/20/10. 
 
Once the permit is issued, we are prepared to get started on the interim VES.  I will keep you updated. 
 
James 
 
James Allen, REAII 
Owner 
 
Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
www.allterraenv.com 
(831) 425-2608 - Office 
(831) 425-2609 - Fax 
 

 
 
 


